DECISION PAPER

TO:

MEMBERS OF THE NELSON COUNTY BOARD OF EDUCATION

FROM:
Charles Thompson, Executive Director of Support Services/DPP

CC:

Dr. Janice Lantz, Superintendent

SUBJECT:
Board approval for final payment to all vendors for Horizons Academy 


and Central Office 

DATE:

January 16, 2007

ISSUE:
Vendors are now applying for final payment for all bid packages for Horizons Academy and Central Office.  Final payment will not actually occur until architect, construction manager and owner approval is given.  The Kentucky Department of Education also requires Board approval for all final payments to be reflected in Board minutes.
RECOMMENDATION: Approve final payment for all bid packages for Horizons Academy and Central Office
RECOMMENDED MOTION: I move that the Nelson County Board of Education approve final payment for all bid packages for Horizons Academy and Central Office. 
